
 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Road Closure 

Week Commencing 30th October 

National Grid will be closing Lower Sea Lane to carry out 

a new connection, the closure is near the access to 

Parkway.  The proposed closure/diversion is attached. 

As with previous closures, the bollards on Double 

Common will be removed to allow for a diversion route. 

Dorset Road closures:  https://one.network/  or 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/travel/travel-

dorset/live-travel-updates 

 

 

Car Park 

Please can we remind all parents 

that the school car park is not 

for dropping off/collecting your 

children and parents should not 

be parking there unless it has 

been pre-arranged and agreed. 

For safety reasons, we would 

also ask you to please use the 

paths to walk on and not the car 

park/road. 

Thank you for playing your part 

to keep us all safe. 

 

School Dinners 

Just a reminder that if you 

would like your child to have a 

school dinner these need to be 

ordered through the Local food 

Links website 

https://www.localfoodlinks.org.

uk 

If your child is in Reception, Year 

1 or Year 2, they are entitled to 

free school meals. 

Meal orders must be placed 7 

days in advance. 

If you have any further 

questions, please contact the 

office. 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 25th September 

Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 26th September 

Bikeability Level 2 

Thursday 28th September 

Parent Workshop: Phonics in EYFS – 9am 

Navigators Swimming 

Wednesday 4th October 

Harvest Service – 2:30pm 

Thursday 5th October 

Parent Workshop: Phonics in KS1 – 9am 

Friday 6th October 

Navigators Trip to Roman Baths 
 

 

 

Charmouth Primary School Round-up 
Friday 22nd September 2023 

https://one.network/
https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/travel/travel-dorset/live-travel-updates
https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/travel/travel-dorset/live-travel-updates
https://www.localfoodlinks.org.uk/
https://www.localfoodlinks.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

Ready Set Read! The Summer Reading 

Challenge 

Well done to everyone who has already 

completed this year’s Summer Reading 

Challenge. The challenge ends on the 23rd 

September. Don’t forget you can include comics, 

audio books, and sharing a book with an adult in 

the total!  

Please remember to pop into your local library 

to collect your special ‘Ready Set Read!’ medal 

and your final stickers to complete the 

challenge. 

School Communication 

Please do let us know if you feel the 

way we communicate is not right for 

you.  We are always trying to listen to 

your comments, review our practice 

and improve. 

It is a balancing act to share enough 

information but not to overload you at 

the same time and we all have our 

individual preferences and your 

feedback helps us review our 

communication methods. 

Request for Volunteers 

Adventurers Beach School:       

Monday 25th September 1:30-3:00pm    

Monday 9th October 1:30-3:00pm 

 

Navigators Beach School:      Pathfinders Outdoor Learning: 

Wednesday 27th September 1:30 – 3:00pm  Wednesdays 1:30-3:00pm 

Wednesday 11th October 1:30 -3:00 pm 

 

Explorers Beach School:     Navigators Swimming: 

Every Tuesday from 19th September 2:00-3:00pm Thursdays from 28th September 1:15pm 

 

Please contact the office if you are able to help with any of these sessions.  

Could you run a club or regularly volunteer in school? Please contact the school 

office to get involved. Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Federation Trust 

We are now part of the First Federation.  As we 

work with the Trust, policies will be updated as 

well as some processes, this will, in time, 

include updates to the website. 

Class Information 

Parents of Explorers are kept up to date 

via Tapestry.  Other classes have had a 

letter from the teachers this week. 

Home Learning Expectations are attached 

to this Newsletter. 

PTFA Update 

Following the AGM this week, we do not 

have a large enough committee to go 

ahead with our meeting next week.  We 

are looking for nominations for vice-Chair, 

Secretary and additional Committee 

members.   

If you or someone you know, would like to 

support the school in this way, please 

contact either the school office or the 

PTFA email address. 

Please look out for further information. 

Meet the Teacher 

Thank you to all those who attended this session – we hope it was a useful opportunity to meet 

your child’s class teacher and to be updated on key information.  General slides will be updated 

on the website next week. 

Year Six Transition 

Please remember to apply for a school place for 

your child for September 2024.  You need to 

apply by: 31st October 2023. 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/starting-

secondary-or-upper-school 

Local Schools’ Open Days 

Sir John Colfox Academy: Wednesday 27th 

September 9:30-11:00am and 5-7pm 

Dorset Studio School: Saturday 23rd September 

10:00am-1:00pm 

 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/starting-secondary-or-upper-school
https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/starting-secondary-or-upper-school


 

 

 

 

Navigators Maths and Bikeability Level 1 

Pathfinders Outdoor Learning and Maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Adventurers Cooking 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


